
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

MEMORANDUM 

Reply Requested 	 Date 
Yes D No El 	 May 7, 1979 

From: (To)  Jim Patterson  
City Manager 	Director of Public Works 

and Utilities 

The following are some items that I thought that you might 
want to discuss at the Council retreat. 

1. Ownership and operation of the new sewage treatment 
plant. 

2. What to do about Mr. Kearl who still has a water tap 
on our flowline at Whitewater Hill. 

3. What to do about Mr. Ruth "the squatter" on City 
property on Kannah Creek. 

To: (From:)  Jim Wysocki 
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